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LIBRARY SERVICES COMMITTEE DISCUSSION:

Victor Santiago will be hosting a discussion of:

Librarians and the Attention Economy
by Karl Bridges of the University of Vermont

Please read the article attached, and join us in the Large Conference Room on
Thursday Feb 19, 2009 at 2 PM.

bt

Librarians and the FHMDI‘I Economy pdf

TRAVEL FOR PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT :

Each UUP employee may apply for funding for activities that improve knowledge and skills related to their
work. The deadline for applications is: March 2, 2009. Remember to hold back on submitting receipts to
Director's Office and wait until approval by UUP for the specific activity for which you requested support.
Expenses involve activities between July 1, 2008 and June 30, 2009.

http://www.uupsbu.org/ SELECT:
Apply now for Individual Development Awards
7/1/08-6/30/09 - Deadline 3/2/09; UUP Joint Labor Mgmt. Committee

The maximum amount that can be awarded for each employee under this program is $1,000.
Employees may only be funded for one project or activity per award period.

The types of support available include:

Registration fees for conferences or workshops.

Consumable and non-consumable supplies.

Travel and related expenses (includes lodging and meals).
Research-related supplies.

Tuition at the maximum allowable SUNY rate at the time of application.



